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[bookmark: _GoBack]ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF HIPPA

We are required by law to maintain the privacy and provide individuals with this notice of our legal duties and privacy practices with respect to protected health information.  If you have any objections to this form, please ask to speak to our HIPPA Compliance Officer, or call 443.559.5063.

Signature below is only acknowledgement that you have received this notice of our Privacy Practices. 

Printed Name:___________________________________

Signature:__________________________Date:________

Witness:___________________________Date:________
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Khalid Al-Talib, M.D., FACP, FASN
Aiman Shammas, M.D., FASN
Irfan Shukrullah, M.D., FASN

Dipti Patel, M.D.
443.559.5063 Fax:443.559.5078 Edward Bird, MPAS, PA-C
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